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Hector L. Delgado, Ph.D.

Executive Officer

Michele Smith Koontz

Administrative Officer & Meeting Manager

The Society for the Study of Social Problems R - .
901 McClung Tower

University of Tennessee

Knoxville, TN 37996-0490

Dear Dr. Delgado and Ms. Koontz:

On behalf of the residents, staff, and board of directors of Jerusalem House, please accept our gratitude
for the generous gift of $1,865.00 from the Society for the Study of Social Problems. We deeply
appreciate your continued support of our agency.

At Jerusalem House, we believe Housing is Healthcare. Your donation helps us to continue providing
the permanent housing and supportive services so desperately needed by Atlanta’s homeless and low-
income men, women, and children affected by HIV/AIDS. Whether they are residing at the Family or
Adult Program facilities, or enjoying more independent living afforded by the Scattered Site Programs; all
of our residents have the opportunity to stabilize their health. Many of them are able to complete their
education or return to employment. Along with supportive servicés, permanent housing is key to
achieving these goals.

Our residents will experience increased quality of life for an extended period of time because of the
efforts of Jerusalem House and our supporters. Thank you for helping to provide hope, health, and a
future for the men, women, and children who call Jerusalem House “home.”

Sincerely, ’

@umﬁkuw Wﬁw

Charlie Frew
Executive Director

Jerusalem House is a non-profit, 501 (c) (3) organization. Your gift may be considered a charitable contribution. Jerusalem
House has not provided you with goods or services in exchange for this gift. Please retain this document for your tax records.
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